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Dear CFTC,

I am writing to you to voice my opinion regarding the new proposed margin/leverage
requirements for the retail forex trader. I believe the 10:1 proposed change is EXCESSIVE AND
ELIMINATES MUCH OF THE OPPORTUNITY FOR ’ME’ retail trader.

The retail trader that trades FOREX in my opinion is an informed investor trader that should be
able to take advantage of the leverage the business allows, in this case 100:1

I believe as a retail trader I should be able to take advantage of leverage and not have legislation
tell me what type of risk or leverage I should take on.

Thanks


